
Construction Projects as School Resumes on Aug. 16

Albany Street and County Line Road
The improvements to widen Albany St. (61st) between Lynn Lane
and County Line Rd., and the improvements at the intersection of
Albany St. and County Line Rd. are underway as classes resume
for the 2023-24 school year. This project is expected to be
complete in spring 2024.

What you need to know for the start of school.
Left turns are not allowed in the intersection. This restriction will
continue while the improvements in the southwest corner,
followed by the southeast corner, are constructed. East and west
bound traffic on Albany St. will be in the two lanes on the north
side of the street. Entering and exiting the schools will be

available from Albany St. North and south bound traffic on County Line Rd. will be in the two lanes on the east side
of the street as you approach the intersection. 

County Line Road between Kenosha (71st) and Houston (81st) streets
The improvements here include a new bridge over Highway 51 and the widening of County Line Rd. to five lanes.
This project is expected to be complete in spring 2024.

What you need to know for the start of school.
County Line Rd. is open for through traffic, however, it is a construction area, so travel may be slow. College Street
is closed where it intersects with County Line Rd. due to improvements to sanitary sewer infrastructure. Left turns
at the intersection of County Line Rd. and Houston St. are not permitted.

209th East Avenue between Kenosha (71st) and Houston (81st) streets
The improvements here include widening of 209th East Avenue to three lanes. This project is expected to be
complete in early 2024.

What you need to know for the start of school.
209th East Avenue between Kenosha and Houston streets is closed to through traffic.

For updates on these and other projects in BA, please follow the City of Broken Arrow on
Facebook at facebook.com/cityofba. You may also sign up for email notifications and
updates at www.brokenarrowok.gov/signup.


